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Dear Ministry Partner,

Whenever the Lord uses Hope Outreach
International Ministries in some special
way, we're reminded that you are a part
of it. Your prayers do make a difference in
our lives and work, and your faithful
support is so helpful and encouraging. We
hope you Rnow what a joy you are to us.

Rom 10:13 [KJV] says “For whosoever
shall call upon the name of the Lord shall
be saved. How then shall they call on him
in whom they have not believed? And
how shall they believe in him of whom
they have not heard? And how shall they
hear without a preacher? And how shall
they preach, except they be sent? As it is
written, ‘How beautiful are the feet of
them that preach the gospel of peace, and
bring glad tidings of good things!””

We are in this together. May our
collective investments in the souls of men
be fructified by God Almighty in Jesus’
Name.

HOIM Country Director — Cameroon

Sam Monono serves as our country
director. Sam oversees all ministry
operations in Cameroon, and ensures
the well-being of the HOIM staff in
Cameroon. He is a trained counsellor.
His bride — the gentle and lovely Linda
Monono — is currently wrapping up her
degree in Psychology. Together, they
share the joy of raising their first child —
David Nyoki.

Contact Info

USA: +1-610-704-1130 (Julius)
Cameroon: +237-77825304 (Sam)
Canada: +1-613-701-3510 (Benjamin)

Wum will host the Festival of
Hope from Jan 3™ to 7%, 2014.
The outreach will include a free
medical consultation with drugs,
ministry to orphans, leadership
training, and a nightly gospel
crusade. Planning is underway,
and 10 local churches are already
involved. Counsellors’ training

Eucalyptus trees in a valley in Wum are
contributing to a water shortage in.the.area.

sessions will be held from November 7 to 9, and 21%'to 23", 2013. We
are hopeful that God’s word will water this land.

Between December 277
and 30", 2013, 1,500
Baptist Youth will gather
for a Retreat at the
beautiful Lake Oku
(pictured right). Our team
is prayerfully preparing to
pour into the lives of
these young people, and
would greatly value your
prayers and financial
support.

Radio Programs

In keeping with our vision to reach the lost, HOIM hosts radio programs
on several stations in Cameroon. Dubbed the ‘Hour of Hope,” our
programs run on Tuesdays and Thursdays in Buea, Bamenda and
Yaoundé.

The Buea radio program runs on the Christian Broadcasting Station
(CBS), FM 95.3 from 7:15-8:00am. Owned and operated by the
Presbyterian Church in Cameroon (PCC), the CBS radio signal covers
major parts of the South West and Littoral Regions.

In Yaoundé, ‘Hour of Hope’ runs on Tuesdays from 7:00-7:30pm, and on
Thursdays from 9:00-9:30pm on Radio Bonne Nouvelle (RBN) FM 102.5
FM, in the Centre Region. Your prayers and support make these
programs a reality, allowing us to reach people we may never meet on
this side of eternity.

Please Pray With Us For:

Wisdom and provision of all resources necessary for our outreaches.

Items needed for the 2014 activities, to be shipped from the USA in January.
The fruitful and lasting impact of the ‘Hour of Hope’ radio program.

John, Lawrence, and Sam, as they travel to Wum this month.

Benjamin ministering in North Carolina from November 8 to 10.

Julius ministering in Westminster, MD on Sunday, November 10.

The entire HOIM team, as we prepare for meetings in Oku and Wum.
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